7927 )1d Receiver Road
Frederick MD 21702

June 22, 1996

Dear Steve:

When I spoke with him last night, Harold asked me to send you a note.
He also said to send you a copy of his last letter in case I don't remember
everything I should say to you.

Harold is currently in Johns Hopkins Hospital where he has been for
almost three weeks. We are' hopi g he will be discharged soom, but it is a day-
to-day situation and there is nothing definite about that.

In the meantime, he is looking much better than when he went it and is
feeling better but is still weak and unable to do much walking. He is getting
good care, much better than is available here in Frederick. And he is looking
forward to seeing the pame between the Red Sox and the Orioles when you are
here in July.

If that is still in the cards, we would like to know about parking,
entrance gate, seats and access to them, ete. Harold's letter enclosed is
a better explanation, 1 think; it omits only asking what time should we get
there. MHe adds that if seating is not skybox, it would be too dangerous.

We are both looking forward to seeing you again and all four of us
hope it will be at Urioles Park in Camden Yards when the Red Sox meet the

Orioles!

Best wishes and thanks

Al

Lillian Weisberg



